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Dear Chapter Member,

As we ring in 2016, exciting things are
happening with the Energy Services
Coalition all around the nation.
The Minnesota "2015 Newsmakers" is a
snapshot of performance contracting news
and headlines that our Minnesota members
have shared with us during the past year.  To
stay up-to-date, or to share a news item with
us -- please visit the Minnesota ESC
Chapter Facebook  page. 

Happy New Year,
Jim Arwood
ESC Executive Director
 

2015 Minnesota ESPC Newsmakers

Hutchinson's solar array powering up

Hutchinson's 400-kilowatt solar array is now
operational. The electricity will supply 12 to
15 percent of the power needed to run the
city's adjoining wastewater treatment plant.
Almost two-thirds of the cost of the $1.5
million array was covered by a $958,000
Renewal Development Fund grant from Xcel
Energy. The city's share was about

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GV8UmtEI9ZxwTa5hrmsZz_YUP0Sttzu-vVYlVSthI790NTMNLRNgNrJlk1oEnP8pkAi_s4RxD2sAQi78UAcJMUijWWTGVdznCDDhkgWPf9qb6IW358Ey6D0Grlt5Ah8EqAaYIpffvVieynZ4O2LQ68IMUh7sfmu1G5nzH5VEVpZCTUfT0SDYHTTXpKV3rXwv&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GV8UmtEI9ZxwTa5hrmsZz_YUP0Sttzu-vVYlVSthI790NTMNLRNgNjNZWZ1nGMYYQCQLZKyohpWiCa1RVTgK-c5e5iHNY6PwXqE4n6-0vR0zbSQ-wN6BOMBOhSS-eL4zrhy9lMoYUNtzsyGMDwy7AXU9G2Def7RO5s4UdQXZtTM2Eg8F35dytA7kwaZQaa3ics24LTJpMl30S43FW539MnPFEzNhjFqTN_8Q5mQyMcc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GV8UmtEI9ZxwTa5hrmsZz_YUP0Sttzu-vVYlVSthI790NTMNLRNgNjNZWZ1nGMYYQCQLZKyohpWiCa1RVTgK-c5e5iHNY6PwXqE4n6-0vR0zbSQ-wN6BOMBOhSS-eL4zrhy9lMoYUNtzsyGMDwy7AXU9G2Def7RO5s4UdQXZtTM2Eg8F35dytA7kwaZQaa3ics24LTJpMl30S43FW539MnPFEzNhjFqTN_8Q5mQyMcc=&c=&ch=
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$510,000. A energy performance contract
calls for a guaranteed payback of the city's
investment in about 18 years, but officials
believe that could be as short as about 14
years. The array will come with a 25-year
warranty, but it could last 30 years or
more. (Nov. 18, 2015 -- Crown River
Media) Click here to read more. 

GESPC pipeline targets savings goal
of 20 percent by 2020

Within two years, the Guaranteed Energy
Savings Program has built a pipeline of 26
energy efficiency projects impacting more
than 550 buildings and 26 million square feet
of building space, with projected annual
savings of $10.8 million. As the 26 projects
underway and future GESP-supported
projects succeed, GESP is helping the state
of Minnesota achieve its savings goal of 20
percent by the year 2020.

CRET hires GESPC liaison to
municipalities

In early 2015, the Clean Energy Resources
Team (CERTs) hired Peter Lindstrom to help
attract municipalities to the state's
Guaranteed Energy Savings Program
(GESP) offered by the Minnesota
Department of Commerce. Lindstrom, a
former assistant director of Science
Technology and Public Policy at the
University of Minnesota's Humphrey School
of Public Affairs, is serving as the GESP
outreach coordinator to counties, cities and
schools.

SAVE THE DATE: The 5th Annual Energy
Services Coalition Market Transformation
Conference is being held August 23 and 24
at the Galt House in Louisville, Kentucky.
This year's conference will showcase
innovation, case studies, best practices and
more in Energy Savings Performance

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GV8UmtEI9ZxwTa5hrmsZz_YUP0Sttzu-vVYlVSthI790NTMNLRNgNjNZWZ1nGMYYAsdg95YOQZkPtxNM0LVrd-iCP5eGo1qpMD3bHQWIdvw39ZW2B09Ti9t9rYkoPvlu69qrLEuFic1g2oB5brKOasm3HJRFFifn6xRY3khbG8dixIL5Mlj8MVljK0VsoOGeQAbQyssGCBUOv4XqqDU2INjhukkvhcSjBLp21XAmpMMRCx5MeZ9hBV-_UFdaPDWRvDeFUK9o8iJpxzVhwVmMGKsKMcRijHDI0h5l4gFm0qerHfBhaInRo8dDB4q7flHi1tCKgci09UR_iTXWhGTgUw==&c=&ch=


 
 

We need your involvement.
 
If you are a former Minnesota Chapter
member, then you know that the ESC
provides a unique forum in which all
stakeholders can work together to
address and overcome any barriers
which are limiting the effective use of
ESPC.  So, if you are still involved
in energy savings performance
contracting programs, products or
services, then coming back to the
Energy Services Coalition may be
right for you. Please consider
renewing your membership. I hope
you will be able to (re) join us!
 

 

Contracting and public building energy
retrofits. More than 200 private industry
professionals, government policy-makers,
public sector end-users and program
managers are expected to attend this event.

Stay tuned for more details. See ya' in
Louisville.
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